
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 

County Council about the number of School Crossing Patrols (SCP). I have the following information. 
 

As SCP numbers fluctuate throughout the year we cannot give accurate figures on SCP numbers. The 

number of actual sites that we had is as follows:  
2014: 139 sites 

2015: 142 sites 
2016: 142 sites 

2017: 142 sites 
2018: 143 sites 

2019: 143 sites   

 
As of today, we currently have 78 Patrols employed.  

 
The number of hours that each SCP works will vary from site to site, dependent on the school times, 

number of schools served, distance from school etc. As an average we usually work on 0.15 FTE for a 

Patrol position.  
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 
  

John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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